UNITED STATES Western Regional Office
COMMISSION ON 3660 Wilshirg Boulevard
CIVIL RIGHTS Suite 810

Los Angeles, California 90010

March 18, 1988

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Gracia,

This letter is to invite you to attend a planning meeting

of the Texas Advisory Committee which will be convened

at the Marriott Hotel in Corpus Christi on Friday, March

25, 1988 between 2 and 6 p.m. We will be conducting business
during the early part of the meeting and starting at approx-
imately 3:30 p.m. are hoping to solicit information on
current civil rights issues from commun1ty leaders. We are
grateful that you have agreed to join us.

Sincerely,

o

John F. Dulles, II



